
 

 

Mohawk Valley Hometown Hero Program 
The Hometown Hero Banner Committee is currently taking applications for Military Hometown Hero Banners. The program 
provides a decorative 30” X 60” street banner to honor those who are currently or have previously served. The banners will 
be displayed for 3 years from Memorial Day to Veterans Day.To qualify for this program, the individual being 
honored must have served in one of the United States Armed Forces. First priority will be given to 
Veterans from the Mohawk Valley(Born, Raised, or Resided), then veterans from outside of the greater 
Mohawk Valley. Please print and complete this form and send it along with photo and check made out to 
Oneida Chapter NSDAR for $150 to: 

Program Coordinator 

Mohawk Valley Hometown Heroes 

P.O. Box 855 

New Hartford, NY 13413 

Veteran Profile 

Please choose: Bridgewater, Durhamville, New Hartford (Township), Oriskany, Plainfield, Rome, Schuyler, 

Town of Paris, Unadilla Forks,Utica, Verona, Village of New Hartford, Waterville, West Winfield, 

Whitestown or Yorkville 

Location ___________________________________________________________ ___________  

Rank:_________________________________________________________________________ 

First Name:____________________________________________________________________ 

Last Name:____________________________________________________________________ 

Branch of Service:_______________________________________________________________ 

Years of Service OR War Served:____________________________________________________ 

Sponsor & Contact Information:____________________________________________________ 

Status (KIA/POW/MIA)(Optional)___________________________________________________ 

Photo can be submitted either by mail or digitally. If there are concerns over a treasured picture, please contact 

us for more information and help. Please do NOT fold the picture. For more information see 



mohawkvalleyhometownheroes.com or mohawkvalleyhth@gmail.com. Please call Tom Buono at 315-790-1402 

with any questions. 

 

 

 


